
T1.1:TENDER NOTICE AND INVITATION TO TENDER 
 
CONSTRUCTION OF WATER & SANITATION INFRASTRUCTURE AT AKANI HIGH SCHOOL IN 
LIMPOPO UNDER THE LPDE PROGRAMME (BID No. MT-LPDE-2018/19/05) 
 
The Mvula Trust Invites Contractors to submit tenders for the Provision of Water & Sanitation 
Infrastructure to Akani High School in the Limpopo Province. 
 
Contractors are hereby invited to tender for the Construction of Water & Sanitation Infrastructure 

for schools under the LPDE programme in following school. 

 

Table 1: 

Name of School District Municipality CIDB grading 

Akani High School Vhembe 3GB and higher 

 
A compulsory tender briefing meeting will be held on Friday, 07 December 2018 at 14H00 at Bolivia 

Lodge, Road R81, 600m from Mall of the North, Polokwane. GPS Coordinates: Latitude S23°52' 52.9" 

Longitude E29°30' 55.4". Tender documents will be sold for a non-refundable fee of R500 each, from 

12:00 on Friday, 23 November 2018, at the offices of The Mvula Trust, 25 Rhodesdrift Street, 

Rhodesdrift Office Park, ROP 6, Bendor Ext.30, Polokwane. Thereafter tender documents will be 

sold from 09:00 to 15:45 during weekdays at the same office. Banking details - Account Holder: The 

Mvula Trust; Bank: Standard Bank; Account Name: The Mvula Trust - Project; Account No.: 00 236 

0756; Branch Code: 004 805 Reference: BID No. MT-LPDE-2018/19/05. PLEASE NOTE THAT TMT 

WILL NOT ACCEPT INTERNET BANKING TRANSFER RECEIPTS. ONLY RECEIPTS FROM 

INSIDE THE BANK OR ATM. 

 

 

This tender will be evaluated according to the Preference Point system in terms of PPPFA: 

    80/20 Preference point scoring system 

 

Tender closing date and time: Friday, 14 December 2018, 11H00. Completed tender documents must 
be submitted in sealed envelope/s and clearly marked “BID No. MT-LPDE-2018/19/05” and must be 
deposited in a tender box at The Mvula Trust, 25 Rhodesdrift Street, Rhodesdrift Office Park, ROP 
6, Bendor Ext.30, Polokwane.  
 

The Mvula Trust reserves the right to withdraw any invitation to tender and/or to re-advertise or to reject 
any tender or to accept a part of it. The Mvula Trust does not bind itself to accepting the lowest 
tender.   
 

Telegraph, telephone, telex, facsimile and late documents will not be accepted. 
 
Enquiries:  
 
All supply chain enquiries regarding this Tender must be forwarded to: Neo Thebe; Email: 
neo@themvulatrust.org.za with the applicable Bid No. as the subject. 
 
All technical enquiries regarding this Tender must be forwarded to: Antony Bhasopo; Email: 
antony@themvulatrust.org.za with the applicable Bid No. as the subject. 
 
 
 
 

 


